
EAST KNOX FFA ELECTS 2025-2026 OFFICERS 

 

East Knox FFA members recently elected new officers for the 2025-2026 FFA year.  These 
students will run the business operations of the chapter for the next year. 

They are President Mackenzie Wilson, Vice President Ava Page, Secretary Nealie Oliver, 
Treasurer Miranda Fawcett, Reporter Hayden Garman, Sentinel Will Stokes, Student Advisor 
Kylie Griffith, Historian Breidyn Burch, Parliamentarian John Schillinger, and Chaplain Cash 
Cook.  They will take over duties of their office at the March FFA meeting. 

The newly elected officers will attend District 7 FFA Officer Training in the early fall at Fairfield 
Union High School, where they will receive additional instruction on the duties and 
responsibilities of their respective offices.  State FFA officers will also address the group of 
members representing some of the 31 schools in FFA District 7. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Picture (L to R) front row - East Knox FFA 2025-2026 FFA officer team - Will Stokes, John 
Schillinger, Hayden Garman, and Breidyn Burch. 

Back row - Miranda Fawcett, Ava Page, Mackenzie Wilson, Nealie Oliver, and Kylie Griffith. (Not 
pictured - Cash Cook) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Picture (L to R) – Front row - Will Stokes, John Schillinger, Hayden Garman, and Breidyn Burch. 

Back row (L to R) - Miranda Fawcett, Ava Page, Mackenzie Wilson, Nealie Oliver and Kylie 
Griffith. 

 


